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Fred Lynn has worked with Andrew Levy and Wish You Were Here 
Productions on several occasions over the past five years. Each 
event was handled with the utmost of class and precision. I use 
those words because too many events become “sloppy” and 
unorganized. 
 
Mr. Levy and his company have it all down pat. The honesty 
coupled with the “take care of everything” attitude is so welcome. 
When Andrew calls to inquire about a possible appearance, we are 
always happy to get that call; we know the event will go without a 
hitch. 
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